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To whom it may concern ,

The McKinley High Panther Battalion would like to formally invite you to our Fall
Fest taking place on October 26, 2022 on the McKinley Senior High Football Field
at 5:00 pm. This is a family friendly event centered around young people in our
community ranging from elementary school to middle school. There will be games,
activities, presentations, snacks, fun, and so much more! Come out, have fun, and meet
new people. Volunteers are welcome to dress as characters. If you have any questions,
concerns, would like to sign up or donate, please contact Battalion Commander Cadet
Collins via text or email with the contact information we have provided below.

Cell: (225) 361-7725 Email: collinslailah@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Fitat Cotlinea

Cadet Lieutenant Colonel Collins
Battalion Commander




